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13th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Upcoming Events 

Mufti Day: We are holding a Mufti Day on Friday 20th October.  Please can 

children bring a chocolate donation (nut free) for our chocolate tombola on 

Fireworks Night. 

 

Fireworks Night: FOSPINS and Cromer Junior School are hosting a Fireworks 

Spectacular on Friday 3rd November.  We will be asking parents nearer the time 

if they could kindly donate some Halloween / Fireworks themed cakes (nut free) 

for our cake stall.  Further details to come next week, and we can’t wait to see 

you all there! 

 

Children In Need: On Friday 17th November, we are holding a Mufti-Day (spots 

optional) for the whole school in aid of Children In Need.  Children may wish to 

contribute £1.00 on the day to participate. 

 

Parents Evening: we are holding Parents Evenings on Tuesday 17th, Wednesday 

18th and Thursday 19th October.  An email was sent out with a link for parents to 

complete to book their time slot; please contact the office if you need any 

further assistance. 

 

School breaks up for half term on Friday 20th October.  We will look forward to 

welcoming the children back on 30th October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Nichola Stewart 

Head Teacher 
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